
During School Day After School

Monday 11th

Armistice Day
Sycamore and Chestnut PE

School office closed 10:30 - 12:00 -
Emergencies only

Sunbeams after school club 3:15-5:45
Football club and Choir

Tuesday 12th
Odd Socks Day for Anti-Bullying Week

Sycamore, Birch and Pine PE

Sunbeams after school club 3:15-5:45
Gardening club and Board Games club

Wednesday 13th
Whole School Police Visit

SEND Review Meetings
Sunbeams after school club 3:15-5:45

Thursday 14th
Beech PE

Prospective Parents Open Afternoon 
Sunbeams after school club 3:15-5:45

Netball Club

Friday 15th
 Non-school uniform for Children in Need 

Celebration Assembly
Chestnut and Birch PE

Sunbeams after school club 3:15-5:45

CALLOWELL WEEKLY BULLETIN CALLOWELL WEEKLY BULLETIN 
THIS WEEKTHIS WEEK

IN THE NEWS:IN THE NEWS:

COMING UP...COMING UP...NOTES AND REMINDERSNOTES AND REMINDERS
We always try to ensure the children get to go outside to
play. Therefore, please can we ask that your child has
suitable shoes and  a coat for wet and cold weather. 

Please can we remind our families that bikes and
scooters are not to be ridden on the playground for
safety reasons. 

Please remember our playground and school are a
phone free zone for children and adults. 

18th Nov:
Esafety workshops for the whole school from

PCSO Amy

21st Nov:
Open afternoon for prospective parents

29th Nov:
Whole school author visit

Thank you for all of your donations for the Royal British Legion. School Council have done a brilliant job
of selling the poppy appeal items throughout the school and will continue to do so on Monday. On
Monday 11th , we will mark Remembrance day through a range of activities, along with holding a two
minute silence. 

Well done to our Yr 5 and  6 tag rugby team who represented our school fantastically in the Stroud
school’s tournament at Painswick rugby club. The children  worked extremely well as a team. 

We are looking to recruit members of our community to join our school governors. If you are interested
or know of someone who might be interested in influencing the future of young people, using current
skills and developing new ones please see the Class Dojo post for further information or contact our
school office. Thank you in advance for helping to promote this. 
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